From: Fire - Water Officer
Sent: 19 March 2024 12:42
To: Planning Services
Subject: DIS/2024/0007
Categories: BSA

Dear Planning,

| can confirm that Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service has been consulted and agreed on the plans for
the fire fighting water storage tank and hydrant installation on this proposed site.

As such we are in agreement that this is a satisfactory solution and the first stage of the planning
condition can be signed off to allow construction to commence.

Kind Regards

Tim Harper-Allison (he/him)
Fire Protection Manager

ZDept 0300 1231165
ﬂ’FireWaterOfﬁcer@non‘olk.qov.uk

Diamond Jubilee Fire Station - Carrow, 63 Bracondale, Norwich, NR1 2EE
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